
 

 

Upton Named Mooresville High School Assistant Principal 

 

Wes Upton will start the 2016-17 school year the new assistant 

principal for Mooresville High School.  

“I’m very excited for this opportunity,” said Upton.  “The school has a 

great reputation and I look forward to meeting the Mooresville 

students and staff.” 

MHS Principal Dr. Brian Disney recommended Upton, whose hiring was 

approved at Tuesday evening’s School Board meeting.  

“We are thrilled to have Wes Upton join our Mooresville team,” said Dr. Disney. “He is a student-

centered educator who has extensive experience as a classroom teacher and has experience as an 

assistant principal.  Mr. Upton will work well with all MHS stakeholders.” 

Upton is a graduate of the University of Indianapolis, where he was part of the first Woodrow Wilson 

MBA Fellowship in Educational Leadership.  Upton has been teaching in Wayne Township for the past 12 

years serving as a teacher at Fulton Jr. High School and most recently at the Ben Davis Ninth Grade 

Center. This past year he served several months as the assistant principal at the Ninth Grade Center.  


